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PADI Asia Pacific’s Registered Training Organisation (RTO) is pleased to announce that the  
First Aid at Work Programme has now been aligned to the Nationally Recognised Training Unit 
of Competency HLTFA301B Apply First Aid from the Health Training Package (HLT06). 
 
The benefits: 

• The First Aid at Work programme can be used to issue a statement of attainment within 
the vocational training system. 

• This recognition further increases the opportunities for instructors to deliver a first aid 
and CPR programme that meets workplace and vocational training requirements. 

 
To deliver the Nationally Recognised Training Unit of Competency HLTFA301B Apply First 
Aid, follow the steps as outline below: 
 
Step one 
You will need to hold the following qualifications: 
 

• Emergency First Response Instructor or Instructor Trainer 
• First Aid at Work Instructor or Instructor Trainer 
• BSZ40198 Certificate IV in Assessment and Workplace Training or TAA40104 

Certificate IV in Training and Assessment 
• Clearance to “Work with Children” from relevant authorities in the state you train in. 

 
Step two 
Next, you need to apply to PADI Asia Pacific’s RTO for authorisation to conduct the training. 
Please send the following information to PADI Asia Pacific, P.O. Box 51, NORTH SYDNEY 
NSW 2059 
 

• A brief cover letter advising of your wish to apply. Please include your Instructor 
number and current contact details 

• A current and detailed CV including numbers of training sessions run in the last five 
years, number of students in total, number of students who failed and average monthly 
training figures 

• Current “Working with Children Check”. Details of how to get this are available at 
http://www.aifs.gov.au/nch/policechecks.html  

• A copy of your BSZ40198 Certificate IV in Assessment and Workplace Training (or 
TAA40104 Certificate IV in Training and Assessment) signed by a Justice of the Peace 

 
Step three 
After we’ve received and reviewed your application details, you will be contacted by PADI Asia 
Pacific’s RTO for further training and induction procedures which are required prior to you 
conducting any courses that result in a statement of attainment. 
 
For further information, please e-mail: instructors@padi.com.au  
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